Raszka Shelley

From: Beth Katte <bethkatte@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:16 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Please OPPOSE HB 3515 - keep wolves protected

Dear Ms. Raszka and the Oregon House Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee:
| strongly OPPOSE HB 3515.

Please DO NOT prevent gray wolves from ever being included on the state's list of threatened or endangered species by
passing this legislature.

Wolves have not fully recovered in their historic ranges in Oregon. It is extremely premature to consider delisting them,
especially permanently, which is downright unscientific.

Oregon is a beautiful state known for its breathtaking wildlife and wilderness; please DO NOT pass HB 3515!
Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Beth C. Katte



